
 

 

Churt Parish Council Precept requirement 2021-2022 

 

 

In the interests of total transparency, I wanted to let you know that we have 

carefully considered and calculated our anticipated expenditure for the coming 

year.  It has been a challenging exercise, partly due to the withdrawal by 

Waverley Borough Council of support of some £1500 towards the upkeep of the 

recreation ground and playground and the loss of income due to Covid 19.  By using 

some £3000.00 of funds held in reserve we have managed to peg the Council Tax 

precept increase to just over 4% from £48,802 to £50,908.  When we take into 

account the loss of recreational support from Waverley, the real increase in 

precept requirement works out at just over 1% at £606.       

 

 

David Crossley.  Chairman 

February 2021 


